BALNA Board Meeting
10/24/2011
Lake Forest Park Montessori

7:00 - 8:00 PM

In Attendance:
Joyce Lingerfelft
Patty Dooley
Kathy Parnell
Nancy Moreyra
Cya Arroyo

Londa Jacques

Kathy Parnell presented the Treasurer’s report. The association has a balance of $1790.09 as of
10/23/2011.

Joyce reported that Claire Murata has tendered her resignation from the board and the Executive
Committee has asked Londa Jacques to fill the position. Londa has accepted the position.

Patty reported on the final numbers from Outdoor Movie Night. There were approximately 450 people
in attendance and we made $613 which will be split with North City.

Joyce announced that the garden group has designated a working committee to review applications,
determine planting schedules, approve expenses, etc. The group has decided to keep the 2012 pricing
at the 2011 level but to require more volunteer time for each gardener. They will be rewriting the
application to include the new volunteer hours.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00. The next meeting will be on November 28 and will be a general
membership meeting.



